WORK SESSION

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 721

BOARD ROOM

CENTRAL EDUCATION CAMPUS

410 CENTRAL AVENUE NORTH

NEW PRAGUE, MN  56071

July 11, 2011

6:00 PM

Agenda:
· Concession Stand – Football Field (Craig Most) Superintendent Notes:  This spring the health inspector gave a very poor evaluation of our HS football field concession stand.  To continue using it will require quite a bit of upgrading.  Craig has some ideas on how we might solve this problem in a way that might be less costly then upgrading this stand.  It would include building a new one, which would have water and restrooms.  He will explain his ideas on this. 
· Additional bus for Elementary.   Superintendent Notes:  Craig will update you on our bussing changes as a result of the boundary changes.  Right now he thinks they have things covered, but the possibility exists that we might need to add another route later this summer.  
· Levy Question(s):  Superintendent Notes: You are going to visit about the referendum.  Some areas to be discussed include:  Should you run one this fall?   If so, should it be for a renewal only—this would be for the $757 dollar amount and for 5 years;  Should you increase the dollar amount?  If so, why? Should you increase the number of  years?  Should there be more than one question on the ballot?  Do you want language regarding an inflation buffer build in?  Are there any other questions you can think of? If so, please bring them to the meeting for discussion.  Please review the information Don Lifto presented.  Sandy Linn is including a clearer printout of some of the numbers we couldn’t read in the information he gave us.   Sandy will also have numbers on the impact of a referendum, etc. to share on Monday.

· Elementary Principal Position.   Superintendent’s Notes:  We are in the process of receiving applications for the elementary principal position.  The application deadline is the 14th.  I will review the applications, select the candidates to be interviewed, and would like to do the interviews the 20th through the 22nd, with an eye to having a candidate to recommend at our 25th board meeting.  I was thinking of an interviewing committee made up of myself, Pat Pribyl, two teachers from Falcon Ridge, one support staff from Falcon Ridge, and one or two of you, if you want representation on the committee.   
· HR  Consultant Report.  Superintendent’s Notes:  Sandy and I will meet with Dennis Dahlman Monday to receive his report.  We will report on this. 
· Additional .5 Kindergarten teachers at each building.   Superintendent’s Notes:  Tom Doig left me information regarding kindergarten numbers for 11-12.  As of the June 2nd memo Raven Stream had 52 alternate day students and 52 everyday students.  Eagle View had 54 alternate day students and the memo did not mention the numbers for everyday students.  I just visited with Barb Wilson and they have 46 alternate day kindergarten students.  All three have requested an additional .5 teacher for their alternate day programs.  As of today, I believe  we should add the additional staff at both Raven Stream and Eagle View , while waiting to see if we get additional numbers at Falcon Ridge.  If we do, which is very likely, I would then like to add the additional .5 there.  I will bring a final request to our 25th meeting.

· Powder Puff Football.  Superintendent’s Notes:  I have read some of the material on the meetings regarding this game.  Where are we with this?

